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MEMORANDUM

TO : The Director
Environmental Management Bureau

ATTN : ENGR. ESPERANZA A. SAJUL

Chief, Environmental Impact Assessment and Management Division

FROM : The Director
In concurrent capacity as Assistant Secretary for Policy, Planning, and
Foreign-Assisted and Special Projects

SUBJECT : MEETING INVITATION TO DISCUSS RECLAMATION
MATTERS ON 3 MARCH 2023

DATE : FEB 20 2023

Relative to the increasing number of proposed reclamation projects in Manila Bay and across
the country, the BMB has engaged a Policy Adviser in order to help the Bureau develop a
policy guideline on reclamation looking into the biodiversity conservation and protection
lenses. Recognizing the mandate of the Environmental Management Bureau in implementing
the Presidential Decree 1586 (Environmental Impact Statement System), we would like to get
your support in this undertaking.

In this regard, may we invite you or your staff for a face-to-face meeting in Ninoy Aquino
Parks and Wildlife Center, CMD Building 7 on 3 March 2023 at 10AM, or based on your
preferred date to:

a) seek your inputs and/or comments on the draft policy on reclamation;

b) discuss other requirements being imposed to reclamation project proponents and
ensure that these projects are environmentally sustainable; and

¢) discuss the potential policy conflicts arising from this undertaking, among others.

Our Bureau shall keep in touch with your Focal Person should you have any inquiries. You
may contact Mr. Grick Cordero of the Coastal and Marine Division of this Bureau through
these telephone numbers (02) 8925 8948/ (02) 8924 6031 loc 207 or through this email at

grick.cordero@bmb.gov.ph.

For your information and consideration.
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MEMORANDUM

TO : The Director
Mines and Geosciences Bureau

ATTN: DR. ROGEL A. SANTOS

OIC Chief, Marine Geological Survey Division

FROM - The Director
In concurrent capacity as Assistant Secretary for Policy, Planning, and
Foreign-Assisted and Special Projects

SUBJECT MEETING INVITATION TO DISCUSS RECLAMATION
MATTERS ON 3 MARCH 2023

SIS : FEB 20 2033

Relative to the increasing number of proposed reclamation projects in Manila Bay and across
the country, the BMB has engaged a Policy Adviser in order to help the Bureau develop policy
guideline on reclamation looking into the biodiversity conservation and protection lenses.
Recognizing the involvement of the Mines and Geosciences Bureau in reclamation in relation
to offshore mining activities, we would like to get your support in this undertaking.

In this regard, may we invite you or your staff for a face-to-face meeting in Ninoy Aquino
Parks and Wildlife Center, CMD Building 7 on 3 March 2023 at 10AM, or based on your
preferred date to:

a) seek your inputs and/or comments on the draft policy on reclamation;

b) discuss other requirements being imposed to reclamation project proponents and
ensure that these projects are environmentally sustainable; and

¢) discuss the potential policy conflicts arising from this undertaking, among others.

Our Bureau shall keep in touch with your Focal Person should you have any inquiries. You
may contact Mr. Grick Cordero of the Coastal and Marine Division of this Bureau through
these telephone numbers (02) 8925 8948/ (02) 8924 6031 loc 207 or through this email at

grick.cordero@bmb.gov.ph.

For your information and consideration.
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